

## City of Brookings

898 Elk Drive, Brookings, OR 97415 (541) 469-1123 Fax (541) 469-3650 www.brookings.or.us jhoward@brookings.or.us

October 4, 2023

Dennis Triglia, Chief Petitioner

Via Electronic Mail: trigliad@yahoo.com

Dear Mr. Triglia,

You submitted a petition to recall Mayor Hedenskog from elected office. This email is to notify you of our official findings regarding the validity of that petition.

After processing the petition and verifying the signatures, we have determined that the petition contained a sufficient number of valid signatures from electors in the City of Brookings to warrant a special recall election. After verification, the petition contained a total of 474 valid signatures, which is more than the 463 signatures required.

Attached to this letter is a copy of the statistical report regarding the petition. It includes details about the number of total signatures required and received as well as the number of signatures accepted and rejected. In addition, it also provides a summary of the information that we used to determine whether a special election should be ordered.

Since the petition did include a sufficient number of valid signatures, Mayor Hedenskog has until October 9, 2023, to submit a written resignation or a Statement of Justification. The special recall election will be held on November 7, 2023.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 541-469-1123 or jhoward@brookings.or.us.

Sincerely,

Janell K. Howard

preu Kypward

City Recorder



## City of Brookings

898 Elk Drive, Brookings, OR 97415 (541) 469-1123 Fax (541) 469-3650 www.brookings.or.us jhoward@brookings.or.us

October 4, 2023

Henry Cunningham, Chief Petitioner

Via Electronic Mail: hank.cunningham1@gmail.com

Dear Mr. Cunningham:

You submitted a petition to recall Councilor Schreiber from elected office. This email is to notify you of our official findings regarding the validity of that petition.

After processing the petition and verifying the signatures, we have determined that the petition contained a sufficient number of valid signatures from electors in the City of Brookings to warrant a special recall election. After verification, the petition contained a total of 475 valid signatures, which is more than the 463 signatures required.

Attached to this letter is a copy of the statistical report regarding the petition. It includes details about the number of total signatures required and received as well as the number of signatures accepted and rejected. In addition, it also provides a summary of the information that we used to determine whether a special election should be ordered.

Since the petition did include a sufficient number of valid signatures, Councilor Schreiber has until October 9, 2023, to submit a written resignation or a Statement of Justification. The special recall election will be held on November 7, 2023.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 541-469-1123 or <a href="mailto:ihoward@brookings.or.us">ihoward@brookings.or.us</a>.

Sincerely,

Janell K. Howard City Recorder



## City of Brookings

898 Elk Drive, Brookings, OR 97415 (541) 469-1123 Fax (541) 469-3650 www.brookings.or.us jhoward@brookings.or.us

October 4, 2023

Debra Worth, Chief Petitioner

Via Electronic Mail: dedneby@gmail.com

Dear Ms. Worth:

You submitted a petition to recall Councilor Morosky from elected office. This email is to notify you of our official findings regarding the validity of that petition.

After processing the petition and verifying the signatures, we have determined that the petition contained a sufficient number of valid signatures from electors in the City of Brookings to warrant a special recall election. After verification, the petition contained a total of 474 valid signatures, which is more than the 463 signatures required.

Attached to this letter is a copy of the statistical report regarding the petition. It includes details about the number of total signatures required and received as well as the number of signatures accepted and rejected. In addition, it also provides a summary of the information that we used to determine whether a special election should be ordered.

Since the petition did include a sufficient number of valid signatures, Councilor Morosky has until October 9, 2023, to submit a written resignation or a Statement of Justification. The special recall election will be held on November 7, 2023.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 541-469-1123 or jhoward@brookings.or.us.

Sincerely,

Janell K. Howard

City Recorder